
Privacy Notice  

This privacy notice tells you about the information we collect from you when you use our website. In 
collecting this information, we are acting as a data controller and, by law, we are required to provide you 
with information about us, about why and how we use your data, and about the rights you have over your
data.

Our Privacy Policy for Members can be viewed under Privacy Policy on the website and on the notice 
board in the Club.

The Club prides itself on its robust governance and management structure.

The governing body of the Club is known as the Committee presided over by the Chairman, currently 
Alan Snook. We also have five Standing Committees to support the main Committee. These are the 
Membership Committee, the Bar Sub Committee, the Entertainments Committee, the Finance 
Committee and the Maintenance Committee. 

Stansted Mountfitchet Social Club is committed to protecting members’ privacy and to meeting the 
requirements of data protection legislation.

In this privacy notice, when we refer to ‘we’, ‘us’, ‘our’ or ‘Club’ we mean Stansted Mountfitchet 
Social Club.

Who are we?

We are Stansted Mountfitchet Social Club and our contact details are as follows:-

10-12 Lower Street

Stansted Mountfitchet

Essex

CM24 8LP

Tel. 01279 812992

E-mail : stanstedclub@gmail.com

Any enquiries about our use of your personal data should be addressed to the contact details above.

When you use our website

When you use our website to browse our products and services and view the information we make 
available, a number of cookies are used by us and by third parties to allow the website to function, to 
collect useful information about visitors and to help make your user experience better. For more 
information about our use of cookies, please see the information below.

When you contact us via our website

When you contact us via the email addresses on our website, we may use your email address and any 
other information you provide to respond to your query, including providing you with any requested 
information about our services. We may also email you several times after your enquiry in order to follow 
up on your interest and ensure that we have answered it to your satisfaction. We will do this based on our
legitimate interest in providing accurate information.



Cookies

Our website places cookies, which are small data files, on your computer or handheld device. This is 
standard practice for all websites. Cookies are essential for helping us deliver a high quality website and 
online experience for our users, and some collect information about browsing behaviour. By using and 
browsing our website, you consent to cookies being used in accordance with our policy. If you do not 
consent, you must refrain from using the Website.

Cookies are placed on your computer or other mobile or handheld device (such as smart ‘phones or 
‘tablets’) as you browse it. They are used to ‘remember’ when your computer or device accesses our 
website. The cookies are essential to the effective operation of our services.

We only use cookies to enable functionality on the website and not for advertising purposes. If you do not
wish these cookies to be tracked you can disable them in your browser, but this may adversely affect 
your experience of the website.

There are two types of cookie you may encounter when using this website:

 First party cookies are created by our website. They help us to provide site functions and allow is 
to collect customer analytics data to provide a better user experience

 Third party cookies are created by domains outside of this website. We use third party internet 
tools to enhance our site, for example Facebook have their own cookies, which are controlled by 
them.

 We also use Google Analytics cookies to track user activity on the site.

Your rights as a data subject

By law, you can ask us what information we hold about you, and you can ask us to correct it if it is 
inaccurate. If we have asked for your consent to process your personal data, you may withdraw that 
consent at any time. If we are processing your personal data for reasons of consent or to fulfil a contract, 
you can ask us to give you a copy of the information in a machine-readable format so that you can 
transfer it to another provider. If we are processing your personal data for reasons of consent or 
legitimate interest, you can request that your data be erased. You have the right to ask us to stop using 
your information for a period of time if you believe we are not doing so lawfully. Finally, in some 
circumstances you can ask us not to reach decisions affecting you using automated processing or 
profiling.

To submit a request regarding your personal data by email, post or telephone, please use the contact 
information provided above.
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